STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION
ADDENDUM NO. 2
FOR
FREEWAY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM PHASE 1B:
TRAFFIC OPERATIONS CENTER, UNIT 5B:
COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS UPGRADE
FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. IM-0300(119)
ISLAND OF OAHU
2009
The following amendment shall be made to the Request For Proposals:
1. REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
a. Prospective offerors are hereby notified that the receiving of sealed
proposals is hereby rescheduled for 2:00 P.M., Hawaii Standard Time (HST),
on March 23, 2010. The attached REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS shall be
incorporated and made a part of the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in your proposal.
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ﬁENNONT MORIOKA, Ph.D., P.E.

Director of Transportation
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-



REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
The receiving of sealed proposals for the Freeway Management System,
Phase 1B, Traffic Operations Center, Unit 5B: Communication Systems
Upgrade, Federal-Aid Project No. IM-0300(119), at the Contracts Office,
Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbow! Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813,
scheduled for 2:00 p.m., Hawaii Standard Time (HST), on February 17, 2010, is

HEREBY POSTPONED until 2:00 P.M., HST, March 23, 2010.

ENNON T. MORIOKA, Ph.D., P.E.
Director of Transportation

Internet Posting: February 8, 2010



